
 
      THE AMERICAN SCIENTIFIC 

 GLASSBLOWERS SOCIETY 
                            

P.O. Box 778  •  Madison, NC 27025  •  (336) 427-2406  •  Fax (336) 427-2496 
 

  May 31, 2007 
EXECUTIVE SECRETARY REPORT 

Dear President and Members of the Board of Directors of the ASGS: 
 
National Office 
The National Office is running smoothly with no major problems to report. The National Office 
Report is attached. Please note that Stephanie Stevens has resigned as Amy’s assistant. Cindy 
Hopper is her replacement. 
 
I remind you that the National Office contract for the term of August 1, 2007 though July 31, 
2008 was approved at the Fall 2006 Board of Directors meeting. The contract fee is $34,800.00 
for the period, the same amount as the current year. 
 
Restitution 
We have been receiving regular restitution payments in excess of the court appointed amount 
since the beginning of the 2007 calendar year. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
David G. Daenzer, Executive Secretary 
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